
We want to thank you for your patience and cooperation while 
we work to bring you a beautiful new school annex that will offer 

long-lasting benefits to the entire community.

Spring is here...
and construction is moving into full gear at the   
Oriole Park Elementary School Annex  

at 5424 North Oketo Avenue

For information or questions about this project, 
please contact the Public Building Commission:

Mark McCollom
Senior Project Manager

312.371.6692
mark.mccollom@cityofchicago.org

Molly Sullivan
Deputy Director, Media & Public Information

312.744.9277
molly.sullivan@cityofchicago.org


